City of Fort Worth

Northbound [-35W traffic shift planned Wednesday

Posted May g, 2017
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On May 10 there will be a traffic shift on northbound I-35W between Meacham
Boulevard and I-820.

Once this shift occurs, the on-ramp to northbound I-35W from McMillan Parkway will
close permanently. Traffic will be redirected to the new entrance ramp north of
Meacham Boulevard at Melody Hills Drive. This new ramp will be in the final
configuration, but will only allow access to northbound I-35W. Traffic trying to access
eastbound or westbound I-820 from Meacham Boulevard will need to use either Mark
IV Parkway or Haltom Road.

This traffic shift will also cause the ramp from northbound I-35W to the eastbound I-
820 TEXpress Lanes to switch from the right-hand side to the left-hand side.

This work is weather-permitting. North Tarrant Express updates closure information
daily on Twitter and Facebook using @NTExpress.




